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   Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Magallanes, Downey" <downey magallanes@ios.doi.gov>

Date: September 12, 2017 at 11:37:49 PM EDT

To: Daniel Jorjani <daniel.jorjani@sol.doi.gov>

Subject: Monument Report and Status of Documents

1. Report

Given that we are still waiting on Commerce, unfortunately I have to hand this off to you in draft form.
The only thing that needs to be updated is Commerce's additions to
the Papahānaumokuākea section. Note also that this section has not been reviewed by Rick
or Ann. Randy did write it as the subject matter expert and obviously Commerce is reviewing
now. Whatever Commerce adds should do a quick circulation back to those three before the
addition back to the report. The study was discussed between Sec. Ross and Sec. ZInke this
past weekend.

Then the report should be sent to May Davis in the Staff Secretary's office, per Nick's instructions. I
was to accept chances without comment where we had no disagreement, and then note
where we opted not to accept comments/changes and keep those as redlined.

Last week the Secretary already told me we were to accept no more comments
as this is his report, and I know David is in agreement with that. Therefore
I do not anticipate accommodating more comments from another
circulation- notwithstanding the fact we are giving them this report back in
draft form.

I asked Nick (now May) that after we send a draft back they can see what we changed and then they
should let us know when they are "pens down". Once we know that, we will put it through our
formal surname for the Secretary's signature. I hope that process can start by next week. Rob
Howarth was the one who ran this document so he is very aware.
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2. Pressing Documents

I had already sent to Staff Sec an email with documents for Bears Ears and  Those may
very well be already at OLC though I am not aware of that. I will forward that email to you so
you have it. I think once these documents are all submitted (Bears Ears , and
Grand Staircase) would be a good time for you to start discussing the path forward with John
Moran and the process with OLC.

Ann has made changes to the  and we are waiting on comments
from Commerce. I am not sure Randy is in total agreement with some of her additional
information added but I am fine with it. Once those come back the memo and proclamation
should be run by SOL and David briefly before going back to WH.

DLR is making edits to the Bears Ears map and proclamation which I concur with. The memo and
proclamation should be coming back to you sometime tomorrow and I will try to glance on the
plane. But that is largely good to go. Again a quick David and SOL review before going back
to WH.

DLR is working on Grand Staircase. I am largely comfortable with the map in concept but have given
them further guidance on the boundary. I would like the map and proclamation and memo
sent to me before it goes to WH, however you should not wait on me in case I am not
responsive while abroad. WH is very anxiously awaiting this and I told them it would be ready
by next Friday (9-22). I will warn you I have continually moved the goal post for DLR on when
this is due and I hate to say it but anything longer than next week is going to be a problem. I
know how hard and strapped they are but we just can't wait any longer as the WH is waiting
on this one in particular before planning anything else going forward. I asked today if DLR
needed more resources and they said they didn't think so. I think they will just need to be
checked in on continuously.

3. Other documents

I told the WH we would have all draft proclamations and memos to them by Oct 6. This should be
plenty of time. I feel reasonably good about where we are on the plan to finalize these
documents, but if you could reinforce that date that would be helpful. SOL is running the
process and coordinating with Cally (for BLM) who has also reached out to BLM state
Directors. Ann is going to need to run Katahdin by NPS/Todd and she should feel free to do
that now. She and Randy also have a good set up with Commerce on marine monuments. As
you talk to Earl more I think you should feel free to put anything back on Randy to coordinate
as necessary. I brought Randy over to meet with Earl a few weeks back.

Downey

--

Downey Magallanes

Acting Deputy Chief of Staff

Senior Advisor and Counselor

downey magallanes@ios.doi.gov

202-501-0654 (desk)

202-706-9199 (cell)

FOIA001:01682950

DOI-2020-01 00500

(b) (5) DPP

(b) (5) DPP

(b) (5) DPP













































Draft Deliberative Do Not Distribute

Draft Deliberative  Not for Distribution

FOIA001:01682948

DOI-2020-01 00522




